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CARNEGIE INSTITUTION OF WASHINGTON 

WASHINGTON,DC.

September 21, 1923

Dr. F. S. Lloyd
McGill University

Montreal, Canada iMy dear Lloyd

It is a pleasure to hear from you and I think I 

understand the situation which you describe in your let-

Perhaps the inclosed printed listter of September 19. 

of lantern slides and photographs to be obtained from

the Mount Wilson Observatory will prove satisfactory.

I believe there is some dealer in Pasadena who does all 

of this work upon order received by the Observatory and

Under the circumstances I am not 

inclined to think that the prices charged for lantern 
âAt/excessive.

My very best wishes to you, with the hope that 

our paths may cross again before long.

transmitted to him.
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